
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CAMPAIGN ID: R1719 | Parts and Repair Update 
 

CAMPAIGN 

BULLETIN 
Rear Seat Belt Attachment Hardware 

Voluntary Recall Campaign 
 

Reference: R1719 

Date: October 3, 2017 
 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 

SAFETY RECALL 

 

IMPORTANT:  It is a violation of Federal law for retailers to sell or deliver vehicles in their 

inventory covered by this notification until the campaign action is performed.  

Affected Models/Years: Affected 

Population: 

Dealer 

Inventory: 

SERVICE COMM 

Activation date: 

Stop Sale  

In Effect 

2016-17 Titan (A61) 25,164 6,065 

2016-17 Titan Diesel (A61D) 19,100 1,882 

 

***** Parts and Repair Update***** 

Nissan is revising the repair procedure for this campaign and will be issuing a revised bulletin by 

October 20, 2017.  Vehicles already repaired using the current procedure are fully remedied and do 

not require any rework.  Nissan anticipates being able to accept new SVC orders for the parts used 

in the revised repair procedure by October 23, 2017.   

 

NOTE:  Dealers may continue to use their existing parts supply to complete repairs in the 

interim.    

 

All existing parts orders for R1719, including garnish-lock pillars (76914-EZ28A, 76913-EZ28A), will 

be fulfilled.  DBS will not accept any new orders placed for garnish-lock pillars (RH and LH).   

 

If a dealer has no current supply of garnish-lock pillars, please contact 

campaignannouncements@nissan-usa.com for any immediate needs.  Please include the following 

information in the request: 

 

 Dealer Number 

 Dealer Name 

 VIN 

 Part Number(s)  

 Reason for request 

 

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC. 

Aftersales DIVISION 

 

August 2, 2017 YES 
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